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SUMMARY OF REPORT 
 
This report presents a newly drafted Camden SACRE protocol (Appendix 1) and 
updated terms of reference (Appendix 2), following a discussion at the previous 
meeting on 7 November 2024 regarding the need to review and update the terms 
of reference. 
 
The newly drafted protocol has been created to supplement the SACRE terms of 
reference in Camden’s Constitution and align with the guidance and legal 
framework set out in Religious Education in English Schools: Non-statutory 
Guidance 2010. It outlines Camden SACRE’s areas of focus and expands on the 
expectations and responsibilities of SACRE and its members. Members are invited 
to review the document, provide feedback on any suggested changes, and, 
subject to agreement and adoption, the protocol will be owned by Camden SACRE 
and can be reviewed or amended as required. 
 
The updates to the terms of reference involve minor administrative changes, 
including the removal of the reference to Circular 1/94 and the revision of the 
Executive Director’s title from ‘Supporting People’ to ‘Children and Learning.’ 
These changes have already been incorporated into Camden’s Constitution and 
are presented here for members’ information and noting. 
 
Contact Officer: 
Claire Clinton – SACRE RE consultant 
claire.clinton@rematters.co.uk  
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS  
 
Camden SACRE is asked to  
 

1. Provide feedback on the draft Camden SACRE protocol (Appendix 1) and, 
subject to any amendments, agree to its adoption. 

2. Note the terms of reference (Appendix 2) 
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